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January 22nd, 2018 

Township of North Huron, 

 

We have scheduled the annual MPP/MP/Local Politician meeting for Friday 

February 23, 2018 at the Clinton Legion commencing at 10 a.m. and concluding at 

approximately 2 p.m.. 

The format will be similar to last year with the commodity groups and HCFA 

committees presenting their briefs for discussion.  Both Lisa Thompson and Ben 

Lobb have confirmed their attendance and this year they have been invited to 

present briefs. 

Please reply if someone from your municipality will be present by Friday February 

9th .  Two reps are welcome to attend. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Lori Gordon 

Office Administrator, Huron County Federation of Agriculture 
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